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Happy Birthday 
 

Reuben, Joseph, Marty, Ellie, Robyn. Farrell, Matilda, Megan, Ella, Hannah & Isla 

The Nativity is BACK!  
Over the last week Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have told us versions of the Christian story 
of Jesus being born. The adults at school empowered and enabled children to act and sing their parts 
with confidence. Thank you to the team for their hard work in finding costumes and managing rehears-

als on top of an already very busy timetable. Thanks to our audiences for being so supportive, we 
are really happy we got to share these experiences and make these memories with grown ups 
from home. Finally, thank you to our children who so obviously enjoyed their performances and 

really made us proud. We will send the links for the recorded versions shortly. 
 

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

18.12.23  Santa Dash 

19.12.23  Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper 
day 

20.12.23  Pantomime for all children 

20.12.23  End of Term– Early finish 
Nursery– 11.30am No Lunch Club 
Years R, 1 & 2– 1.45pm 

4.1.24  School reopens-Spring Term begins 

 

Miss Cooper says 
 
 
to Nancy, Archie, Charlie, Anna, Louis, Thor, Lilly, Tallulah, Teddy, Euan 
and George 
Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

Christmas  
Christmas Lunch  and Christmas Jumper 
day will be on Tuesday 19th December. 
School uniform needs to be worn with a 
Christmas Jumper. 
Just a reminder that the last day of the Autumn Term 
is Wednesday 20th December. Nursery will finish at 
11.30am. There will be no Nursery Lunch Club. Re-
ception, Year 1 and Year 2 will finish at 1.45pm. 

 

Did you enjoy the Summer Reading Challenge? 
Then why not try the Winter Mini Challenge. No 
need to register with the library as all  
challenges and certificates are online. Click here 
to find out more  

 A HUMONGOUSLY LARGE THANK YOU!!!!!!   
 
To all who helped at the Christmas Fair. If you 
filled a jam jar, bought a raffle ticket, volunteered 
to run a stall, spent all your money, ate some 

yummy food, decorated school, 
flipped a sausage, found raffle 
prizes,  helped set up, tidied up, 
hoovered  the carpet, counted 
money, solved a problem or 
simply had fun you made Satur-
day a REALLY successful day. 
One thing that has been com-
mented on a lot is the community 

feel of the event, the children all had a lot of fun 
and we as a school are very thankful for every 
penny raised.  

Applying for a Reception & Year 3 Place  
Deadline—January 15th 2024 
Remember to apply online for your child’s place for 
September 2024.  
Dates for tours of the school for Reception and 
Nursery places for September 2023 are on our web-
site under Admissions. Please  
contact the office to book a place. 

As Christmas is approaching many children and young people will be asking for new 
devices. It's important that parents think carefully about these devices and the paren-
tal features that are available. It's equally important parents think about what the 
device will be used for. Internet Matters has put together a couple of really good 
guides for parents:  Children's tech guide 2023 - which has guides on a huge range 
of tech from laptops to gaming consoles, smart TV's and much more. The guides 
can be found  here 

Safeguarding your children is our priority. Please contact the schools Designated Safeguarding 
Leads (DSLs) with any concerns– Miss Cooper, Mrs Blake, Miss Hammill, Miss Jackson, Mrs 
Matthew & Mrs Sladden. Further safeguarding information and support can be found vis the 
NSPCC website. 


